
This week, we reflected on the important role each of us
plays in making our school a place where everyone feels

happy, safe, and able to thrive. A special moment was the
awarding of badges to our Year 6 prefects, who have now

officially begun their roles as ambassadors for our
school. These young leaders will help set a positive

example and contribute to making our school a truly
fabulous place to be!
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Contact Information

Diary Dates
 
22.9.25 Year 5 and 6 Girls - Our Girls Can event 
23.9.25 Year 5 and 6 Boys - Boys Active event
24.9.25 Year 5 Junior Life Skills @ Bodmin Fire Station
25.9.25 North Cornwall Book Festival
26.9.25 Non-Uniform Day raising money for The Children’s Cancer Unit Fund,
RCH Charity
29.9.25 Family and individual photos
Week Beg 6.10.25 Parent/teacher meetings
6.10.25 Flu immunisations
9.10.25 Harvest Breakfast
10.10.25 Wear YELLOW for World Mental Health Day

House Points

Pentire: 321

Cowrie Class:
Naomi & Alma

Daymer Class: 
Atlas & Henry

Greenaway Class:
Rocco & Florrie-Mae

Polzeath Class:
Xander & Stanley

Porthilly Class:
George H, Florence & Louis
Rock Class:

Isaac & Ollie H

St Enodoc: 237

It’s been a busy and lovely week in school as the children continue to settle into the rhythm of the term, showing great
focus and enthusiasm in their learning. We were pleased to welcome parents to our Reception Class reading information
session and grateful to those who attended the first PTA meeting of the year. Your support makes a real difference,
and we’d love to see even more of you at future events as we work together to enrich school life for all our children.

Next week promises to be full of exciting experiences for our children. Our Year 5 and 6 pupils will be heading to the
Royal Cornwall Showground for a range of activities, while Year 5 will also be visiting Bodmin for a life skills event.
Meanwhile, plans are underway for Reception, KS1, and KS2 classes to enjoy a visit to Porthilly Beach in the coming
weeks. We’re committed to making the most of the wonderful opportunities available to us, both in and beyond the
classroom.
Have a lovely weekend when it arrives!

Warm regards,
Mrs Warren

In assembly this week...



Sporting Achievements Assembly – Tuesday 23rd
September

Mr Gill will be leading our Achievements Assembly
next Tuesday, celebrating the sporting successes of

our pupils.
If your child has taken part in any sporting events

recently, please send in photos to hello@stminver.org.
Also, make sure they bring any medals, certificates,

or trophies into school on Tuesday so they can
proudly share their achievements with the rest of the

school.
Thank you for helping us celebrate their hard work

and dedication!

Class WhatsApp Groups – Parent Representatives
Needed

We’re keen to support class WhatsApp groups as a
way to share important updates from school and the

PTA. For these groups to run smoothly, we need a
parent representative for each class to act as the

point of contact.
If you’re willing to take on this role for your child’s

class, please contact Sarah in the school office.

Thank you for your support!

A huge thank you to Flo and Nessa who have been
fabulous lunchtime monitors this week. A great start to

being wonderful prefects! 

Purdey for going above and beyond in the library and
making sure it was left tidy after her class had visited.

 
Sam for always being such a fabulous friend. 

Isis for being a wonderful friend. 

Bonnie for care and thought for other children

Kaiden For being a good friend
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St Minver School in action...

More news...

Useful links

Sickness and Absences

Please report your child’s absence before
9am. You can call and leave a message on
option 1 or you can email us at school. If
your child will be off again the following
day, we will require you to notify the school
of their progress. 

Inset Days
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Special Mentions

https://www.stminver.org/web



